
 

 

To  

 

The Dean  

 

Subject: Invitation for Skyline Innovation Competition Event: 20-21 November 2019 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Greetings of the day! 

 

Skyline University College (SUC) was established in 1990 in Sharjah, a city that has been recognized as a 

hub for education, culture and heritage by UNESCO. SUC was established under the patronage of H.H. 

Sheikh Dr. Sultan Bin Mohammed Al Qassimi, a member of the UAE Supreme Council and the Ruler of 

Sharjah. H.H. Sheikh Dr. Sultan Bin Mohammed Al Qassimi has always supported SUC in its pursuit to 

offer high-quality education. SUC believes in responding innovatively and effectively to train human 

resources and fulfill the educational needs of industries like Aviation, Hospitality, Travel & Tourism, 

Information Systems, Marketing, Business Management and Finance sectors, and is, presently, one of the 

leading universities in the Northern Emirates. 

 

Skyline University College takes pride in conducting the first edition of the “Innovation Competition” on 

20th and 21st November 2019. It is a pleasure to invite your students for the Innovation Competition hosted 

by Skyline University College. This event is a part of the Innovation Week from 18th November to 21st 

November 2019. 

 

The purpose of the Innovation Competition is provide a platform for university students across the region 

to showcase their innovative prototypes and/or models, compete and attract investors and sponsors who 

could be interested in the proposed innovation. 

 

The outcome of the event would be for the competing teams to stand a chance to bag awards and prizes in 

addition to attracting sponsors from the industry and organizations, nationally and internationally. Each 

team member will receive a Certificate of Participation.  

 

We are delighted to invite student groups from your esteemed university to participate in the Innovation 

Competition 2019. Your esteemed University’s participation will be highly appreciated.  

 

The student groups need to confirm their participation registering on the link provided on the University 

website http://skylineuniversity.ac.ae/ 

Please find attached brochure with pertinent information regarding the event.  

                                                            

Best regards, 

 

 

Prof. Mohammad Inairat 

Dean 

 

http://skylineuniversity.ac.ae/

